
 
 
October 12, 2004 
 
Reminder 
  
The Public Comment Period regarding the 130 Liberty 
Street Initial Building Characterization Study Report 
will end tomorrow, October 13, 2004 at 5:00 PM.  The 
LMDC had opened a formal comment period for written 
questions and concerns from September 14, 2004 through 
October 13, 2004. Comments should clearly describe specific 
issues or topics that should be considered in the cleaning 
and deconstruction plan. The LMDC will review these 
submissions and address them while developing the cleaning 
and deconstruction plan for the building. Click here to 
submit questions or concerns. 
  
Kate Millea 
Project Manager 
Community Development Programs & Relations 
Lower Manhattan Development Corporation 
1 Liberty Plaza 
20th Floor 
New York, NY 10006 
phone:212-587-9644 
fax:212-962-2431 
kmillea@renewnyc.com 
   
 


